
 

 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

Hoyt Lakes Residents 

 
Are you sure you are registered for the Primary Election on August 14, 2018? 

  

If you have moved since you last voted, changed your name, or have not voted in the last 

four years you will need to register to vote. You can register to vote on election day, but 

to help keep the lines down we ask that you pre-register before July 24th online at  

mnvotes.sos.state.mn.us or by coming to the Office of the City Clerk. Office hours are 

7:30 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. Monday through Friday. 

 

 

 

       Tammy Snetsinger 

       Deputy Clerk 

 

 


